
The family of Ruth Ophus extends heartfelt gratitude

to the staff of Vernon Manor for the kindness and care shown

to Ruth. We were impressed by the personal interest

shown in her health and well-being.

It was so important for us to know that her many needs were met,

even though we were not the ones who could be there

to provide that care. Our prayers for her

were answered by the blessings of your loving hearts.

Joanne and Dean Flugstad and family
David and Jane Ophus and family


